GI-BMP Instructor Update — October 3, 2014
Subject: Another Pesticide module update; advice for video glitches

NEw 9/2014 Pesticide module replaces 8/2014 version released last month

e The 9/2014 module version contains corrections to the FDACS Bureau name, reflecting the
Department's recent reorganization. The new Bureau of Licensing and Enforcement now
administers pesticide and fertilizer licenses for both Chapter 482 and Chapter 487.

e Modules, speaker notes and handouts have been updated for all languages.
e Please download and begin using the new 9/2014 Pesticide module immediately.

e |f you missed the previous email, please read the Sept. 8 update here for several important
program announcements.

Solving problems with embedded videos in PowerPoint

e A few people have reported problems playing the embedded videos. Be sure to test the
PowerPoint videos with the equipment you plan to use prior to your class. The slides with
videos are listed below.

Module 1, Slide 16 Module 5, Slide 37
Module 3, Slide 21 Module 6, Slides 36, 40
Module 4, Slides 25, 32

e Having trouble getting the videos to play? The tips below may help.

0 Download the PowerPoint Show files to the computer you are using rather than playing
the files via internet, wireless or network connections.

You may need to click the slide to start the video playing.
Workarounds if the video still doesn't play or you see a "codec not found" error:

=  QOpen Windows Media Player before opening the PowerPoint (this can help
Windows "find" the codec — you don't have to keep it open)

=  Copy the PowerPoint files to a USB flash drive and play from there.

0 If the workarounds don't work, make sure all updates for Windows and Media Player
have been installed on the computer.

e We will continue working to address video problems. Please let us know if you experience
these or other issues with the presentations, or if you have other suggestions to resolve
issues.

Where to download materials: Instructor Resources Website

e All GI-BMP materials are available for download from the GI-BMP Instructor Resources
website: http://ffl.ifas.ufl.edu/gibmp instructor.html

e TIP: The download page shows the “last updated” date for each item. Please be sure you are
using the most recent version of the training materials and administrative forms!



